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Congratulations to these 

students for being 

students of the month 

for all of their hard work 

and dedication to 

learning! 

o Kaylee Hill 
o Jackson Adams 
o Allie Johnson 
o Ryan Smith 
o Jake Carter 

 

REMINDERS 

Please go to our school website and take 
the survey on the home page labeled 
“school to you” so we can get better 
information on how to improve getting 
information to you! 

 
 

CANNED FOOD 

DRIVE 
From November 1st – November 21st, we 

will be collecting canned foods for the local 
food shelter, so families will get to eat this 
thanksgiving. You may send cans with your 
students or drop it off in the lobby in the 

cardboard box that is labelled, “Miss 
Mollie’s first grade class”. Thank you all in 

advanced for donating canned goods! 
 
 

 
 

Monthly Review 
  We have been very busy this past month 
and will continue to be up until thanksgiving 
break. We have been working on various 
comprehension skills in reading. In math, 
students are learning more and more about 
adding and subtracting numbers. This 
month, we will go into more detail about 
this content, as well as how to count to 
bigger numbers such as 120! Since this 

DATES 

  Date Event Time 

11/8/19 Pep rally for 

high school 
football team 

10:00 

a.m. 

11/16/19 Fall Festival 
@ high 

school gym 

9:00 a.m.-
3:00 p.m. 

11/22/19 Classroom 

party 

1:30 p.m. 

11/25/19 – 

11/30/19 

Thanksgiving 

Break 

 

12/2/19 Back from 

break 

8:00 a.m. 
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month is thanksgiving, we will also learn the 
origins of thanksgiving!  
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